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UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2001-2002
Mr. Scott S. Weinberg, Chair
Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. William K. Vencill
Arts and Sciences - Dr. Tricia A. Lootens (Arts)
- Dr. Elliot C. Gootman (Sciences)
Business - Dr. Robert J. Vandenberg
Education - Dr. Brian A. Glaser
Environmental Design - Mr. David B. Nichols
Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote
Forest Resources - Dr. W. Dale Greene, absent
Journalism and Mass Communication - Dr. Elli Lester Roushanzamir, absent
Law - Mr. James C. Smith
Pharmacy - Dr. Janet McCombs, absent
Social Work - Dr. Paul W. Ammons, absent
Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Sheila W. Allen
Graduate School - Dr. Sylvia M. Hutchinson, absent

Guests: Dr. Jeff Brudney
Dr. Cliff Pannell
Dr. Allan Amason
Dr. Chris Riordan
Dr. Robert Gatewood
Dr. Josef Broder
Dr. Rick Watson
Dr. David Stooksburry
Dr. Mary Ann Johnson

The University Curriculum Committee met on November 2, 2001, at 3:00 p.m. in room 218 Meigs
Hall. Minutes of the August 17, 2001, meeting were approved.

The committee approved the following items which were forwarded to the Executive Committee of
University Council for consideration:
Proposal for a Graduate Interdisciplinary Certificate Program in Nonprofit Organizations
Proposal for a Graduate Interdisciplinary Certificate Program in Engineering Physics
Proposal for a Graduate Interdisciplinary Certificate Program in Computer Systems Engineering
Proposal for Joint Degrees, B.S./M.S. and B.S./M.F.C.S., in Foods and Nutrition
Proposal from the College of Arts and Sciences for a Departmental Name Change:
From: Botany To: Plant Biology
Proposal from the College of Arts and Sciences for a Major Name Change:
From: M.A. in Classics To: M.A. in Classical Languages
Policy for General Education Curriculum

After much discussion about how to handle multiple leadership programs at the University, the
committee approved the proposal for an Interdisciplinary Certificate in Personal and Organizational
Leadership. The proposal was forwarded to the Executive Committee for consideration.
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The committee approved a proposal for a Center for Information Systems Leadership (CISL) with an
amendment for a minor wording change in the proposal. The revised proposal was forwarded to the
Executive Committee for consideration.

The committee approved a proposal for an Area of Emphasis name change under the Bachelor of
Science in Biological Engineering.

The committee also approved a proposal for a New Prefix: BHSI - Biomedical and Health Sciences
Institute.

The committee approved a request to add CMLT 2500, Comparative Ethnic American Literatures, to
Area C of the Core Curriculum. This request will be sent to the Undergraduate Council on General
Education for consideration.

The meeting adjourned at 3:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Scott S. Weinberg, Chair
University Curriculum Committee

cc: Dr. Karen A. Holbrook
Dr. Thomas G. Dyer
Dr. James E. Fletcher



